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Narrabundah College and Campbell Primary School 

We understand that both Campbell Primary School and Narrabundah College may be demolished (at 
least in part) due to the presence of asbestos material. 

Narrabundah College has a heritage interest due to the unusual details of the vaulted concrete 
walkways, use of precast panels on the façade and overall good design and integrity. 

The National Trust seeks information about: 

1. Has a detailed heritage assessment been undertaken; 
2. What is the extent of demolition proposed; 
3. What will be the impact on heritage values of the proposed work. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Eric Martin AM 

 

Cc  ACT Heritage Council heritage@act.gov.au  

16 April 2018 

Asbestos Response Taskforce 
Education Directorate 
GPO Box 158 
Canberra ACT 2601 
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